Index Php
Right here, we have countless books index php and collections to check out. We additionally meet the expense of variant types and with type of the books to browse.
The up to standard book, fiction, history, novel, scientific research, as with ease as various supplementary sorts of books are readily within reach here.
As this index php, it ends in the works mammal one of the favored books index php collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best website to look the
amazing books to have.

Yohttp United States Department Of Agriculture 2018-01-04 Excerpt from Yohttp:
//Fb-Tasks. Com Getimages/Index. Php? Book=cat11084256022ur Family's Food: For the
Week of January 27, 1947 And that faith has been Justified, all right. But I
brought up the subject of food goals because I think they're of. About the
Publisher Forgotten Books publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic
books. Find more at www.forgottenbooks.com This book is a reproduction of an
important historical work. Forgotten Books uses state-of-the-art technology to
digitally reconstruct the work, preserving the original format whilst repairing
imperfections present in the aged copy. In rare cases, an imperfection in the
original, such as a blemish or missing page, may be replicated in our edition. We
do, however, repair the vast majority of imperfections successfully; any
imperfections that remain are intentionally left to preserve the state of such
historical works.
Public Administration in Post-Communist Countries Saltanat Liebert 2013-05-08
Although it has been more than 20 years since Communism crumbled in Central and
Eastern Europe and the Soviet Union, many scholars and politicians still wonder
what the lifting of the Iron Curtain has really meant for these former Communist
countries. And, because these countries were largely closed off to the world for
so long, there has yet to be an all-inclusive study on their administrative
systems—until now. In Public Administration in Post-Communist Countries: Former
Soviet Union, Central and Eastern Europe, and Mongolia, expert contributors supply
a comprehensive overview and analysis of public administration in their respective
post-Communist countries. They illustrate each country’s transformation from an
authoritarian system of governance into a modern, market-based, and in some cases,
democratic government. The book covers the countries that were officially part of
the Soviet Union (Russia, Ukraine, Moldova, Estonia, Lithuania, Georgia,
Kazakhstan, and Kyrgyzstan); those that were theoretically independent but were
subject to Soviet-dominated Communist rule (Bulgaria, Hungary, Romania, and
Poland); as well as a satellite republic that was under significant Soviet
influence (Mongolia). Each chapter includes a brief introduction to the specific
country, an overview of politics and administration, and discussions on key
aspects of public management and administration—including human resource
management, public budgeting, financial management, corruption, accountability,
political and economic reform, civil society, and prospects for future development
in the region. The book concludes by identifying common themes and trends and
pinpointing similarities and differences to supply you with a broad comparative
perspective.
Hardy Boyz
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Youth and community empowerment in Europe Evans, Peter 2012-09-05 The current
economic crisis with its gloomy implications for lost generations leaves many
disadvantaged young people with ever-diminishing opportunities. The Youth
Empowerment Partnership Programme (YEPP) is a fully evaluated on-going
international programme focused on disadvantaged areas in eight European
countries. It aims to empower young people and the communities in which they live
by making them central to new decisionmaking processes involving partnerships
between public, private and independent sectors. This book provides the
theoretical context for the programme, gives a full account of the process and
outcomes of over 10 years of joint effort in its unique development and research
process and reflects on the lessons learnt for future policy. It will appeal to
practitioners, researchers, policy-makers and decision-makers in foundations.
Mercenaries in Medieval and Renaissance Europe Hunt Janin 2013-07-02 "In medieval
and Renaissance Europe, mercenaries--professional soldiers who fought for money or
other rewards--played violent, colorful, international roles in warfare. Intended
as an introduction to the subject and drawing heavily on contemporary first-person
accounts, this book creates a vivid but balanced mosaic of mercenaries who were
hired to fight for various employers"-Scientific Knowledge as a Culture Igal Galili 2022-02-01 This book, in its first
part, contains units of conceptual history of several topics of physics based on
the research in physics education and research based articles with regard to
several topics involved in teaching science in general and physics in particular.
The second part of the book includes the framework used, the approach considering
science knowledge as a special type of culture – discipline-culture. Within this
approach, scientific knowledge is considered as comprised of a few inclusive
fundamental theories each hierarchically structured in a triadic pattern: nucleusbody-periphery. While nucleus incorporates the basic principles and body comprises
their implementations in the variety of laws, models, and experiments, periphery
includes concepts at odds to the nucleus. This structure introduces knowledge in
its conceptual variation thus converting disciplinary knowledge to culturaldisciplinary one. The approach draws on history and philosophy of science (HPS)
necessary for meaningful learning of science. It is exemplified in several aspects
regarding teaching physics, presenting history in classes, considering the special
nature of science, and using artistic images in regular teaching. The revealed
conceptual debate around the chosen topics clarifies the subject matter for school
students and teachers encouraging construction of Cultural Content Knowledge.
Often missed in teachers' preparation and common curriculum it helps genuine
understanding of science thus providing remedy of students' misconceptions
reported in educational research.
Windmills in Sussex
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Blogging, Citizenship, and the Future of Media Mark Tremayne 2012-10-02 This
collection of original essays addresses a number of questions seeking to increase
our understanding of the role of blogs in the contemporary media landscape. It
takes a provocative look at how blogs are reshaping culture, media, and politics
while offering multiple theoretical perspectives and methodological approaches to
the study. Americans are increasingly turning to blogs for news, information, and
entertainment. But what is the content of blogs? Who writes them? What is the
consequence of the population’s growing dependence on blogs for political
information? What are the effects of blogging? Do readers trust blogs as credible
sources of information? The volume includes quantitative and qualitative studies
of the blogosphere, its contents, its authors, and its networked connections. The
readers of blogs are another focus of the collection: how are blog readers
different from the rest of the population? What consequences do blogs have for the
lives of everyday people? Finally, the book explores the ramifications of the blog
phenomenon on the future of traditional media: television, newspapers, and radio.
Astrophysics
The Canadian Campaign
Smashing WordPress Thord Daniel Hedengren 2014-03-03 The ultimate guide to using
WordPress to make your life easier This newest edition from the world's most
popular resource for web designers and developers presents you with nothing less
than the latest and greatest on everything that WordPress has to offer. As one of
the hottest tools on the web today for creating a blog, WordPress has evolved to
be much more than just a blogging platform and has been pushed beyond its original
purpose. With this new edition of a perennially popular WordPress resource,
Smashing Magazine offers.
PHP This! a Beginners Guide to Learning Object Oriented PHP Michelle Gosney
2013-06-05 PHP This! is a beginners book for developers who are new to object
oriented PHP web development. This goal of PHP This! is to teach the PHP skills
needed to be a junior PHP developer. These skills include an introduction to
object oriented PHP theory and instruction on how to apply that theory to build a
full custom MVC application, unit testing with PHPUnit and code management with
SVN. The instruction provided by this book also applies to experienced software
engineers with expertise in other languages who have not had the opportunity yet
to learn object oriented PHP or to those who are new to web development
altogether. Object Oriented concepts can be confusing at first that is why PHP
This! provides a simple way to explain a confusing subject. The clear explanations
and examples will quickly teach you what Object Oriented PHP is and how to use it,
test it and manage it. Some key chapters and subjects include: Chapter 1: Why Read
This Book Sample Job Description: Jr. PHP Developer The Eight Primary Categories
of JQuery Features Why Learn Object Oriented PHP Six Primary Advantages to
Learning Object Oriented Programming Chapter 2: PHP Objects & Classes Overview The Confusion of First Learning Object Oriented Theory Explanation of a Class
Explanation of an Object Instantiation $this Variable Access Modifiers Inheritance
Method Overriding Invoking Parent Methods Horizontal Inheritance - Using Traits
Encapsulation Polymorphism Polymorphism vs. Method Overloading Polymorphism vs.
Method Overriding Late Binding / Dynamic Binding Chapter 3: PHP Magic Methods
Chapter 4: Abstract Classes & Methods abstract Keyword Extending sub-classes from
an Abstract Base Class Abstract Methods final Keyword Chapter 5: Interfaces PHP
Interfaces Explanation of What Interfaces Are and Why They are Useful interface &
implements Keywords Implementing Multiple Interfaces Programming to the Interface
Design-by-Contract Chapter 6: Static Methods & Properties The static Modifier The
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Scope Resolution Operator Static Properties Static Methods Singleton Pattern Late
Static Binding The static Keyword vs. the self Keyword Chapter 7: PHP Error
Control & Exception Handling The Built-in Exception Class Throwing an Exception
The try-catch-finally Block Setting the Desired Error Sensitivity Level Setting
Error Reporting 67 Error Reporting Sensitivity Levels Logging Options Chapter 8:
The Model-View-Controller Design Pattern Understanding the Model-View-Controller
Design Pattern Model View Controller The MCV URL Structure & URL Mapping Using the
.htaccess File The index.php File The MVC Folder Structure Custom MVC Application
- Restaurant Menu Management Application Showing the Menu Adding a Menu Item
Assigning a Menu Item to a Menu Editing/Deleting Menu Items Download the Source
Code for the Custom MVC Application (Restaurant Menu Management Application)
Designing Distributed Learning Environments with Intelligent Software Agents Fuhua
Oscar Lin 2005-01-01 Designing Distributed Learning Environments with Intelligent
Software Agents reports on the most recent advances in agent technologies for
distributed learning. Chapters are devoted to the various aspects of intelligent
software agents in distributed learning, including the methodological and
technical issues on where and how intelligent agents can contribute to meeting
distributed learning needs today and tomorrow. This book benefits the AI
(artificial intelligence) and educational communities in their research and
development, offering new and interesting research issues surrounding the
development of distributed learning environments in the Semantic Web age. In
addition, the ideas presented in the book are applicable to other domains such as
Agent-Supported Web Services, distributed business process and resource
integration, computer-supported collaborative work (CSCW) and e-Commerce.
Tehttp Warren S. Ottley 2017-07-17 Excerpt from Tehttp: //Fb-Tasks. Com
Getimages/Index. Php? Book=tekarere4000chur Karere, Vol. 34: Hanuere 1940
Instructions to Mission Relief Society Workers, by E. T. Cowley Our Responsibility
to Our Dead, by Wm. Waddoups Testimony of a Witness, by Matthias F. Cowley
Matthias Cowley. About the Publisher Forgotten Books publishes hundreds of
thousands of rare and classic books. Find more at www.forgottenbooks.com This book
is a reproduction of an important historical work. Forgotten Books uses state-ofthe-art technology to digitally reconstruct the work, preserving the original
format whilst repairing imperfections present in the aged copy. In rare cases, an
imperfection in the original, such as a blemish or missing page, may be replicated
in our edition. We do, however, repair the vast majority of imperfections
successfully; any imperfections that remain are intentionally left to preserve the
state of such historical works.
WTO and the Doha Round
The Progressive Revolution Ellis Washington 2013-05-09 These volumes chronicle
both the historical significance and political deconstruction that the Progressive
Age has continuously perpetrated against society, even to this day. These
collected essays, articles, and Socratic dialogues are collected from the weekly
columns written by the author for WorldNetDaily.com, an independent conservative
news website.
Linux: Powerful Server Administration Uday R. Sawant 2017-04-27 Get hands-on
recipes to make the most of Ubuntu Server, CentOS 7 Linux Server and RHEL 7 Server
About This Book Get Linux servers up and running in seconds, In-depth guide to
explore new features and solutions in server administration Maintain performance
and security of your server solution by deploying expert configuration advice Who
This Book Is For This Learning Path is intended for system administrators with a
basic understanding of Linux operating systems and written with the novice-toDownloaded from mdkp.relentlessinsomnia.com on August 9, 2022 by guest

intermediate Linux user in mind. To get the most of this Learning Path, you should
have a working knowledge of basic system administration and management tools. What
You Will Learn Set up high performance, scalable, and fault-tolerant back ends
with web and database servers Facilitate team communication with a real-time chat
service and collaboration tools Monitor, manage and develop your server's file
system to maintain a stable performance Gain best practice methods on sharing
files and resources through a network Install and configure common standard
services such as web, mail, FTP, database and domain name server technologies
Create kickstart scripts to automatically deploy RHEL 7 systems Use Orchestration
and configuration management tools to manage your environment In Detail Linux
servers are frequently selected over other server operating systems for their
stability, security and flexibility advantages.This Learning Path will teach you
how to get up and running with three of the most popular Linux server distros:
Ubuntu Server, CentOS 7 Server, and RHEL 7 Server. We will begin with the Ubuntu
Server and show you how to make the most of Ubuntu's advanced functionalities.
Moving on, we will provide you with all the knowledge that will give you access to
the inner workings of the latest CentOS version 7. Finally, touching RHEL 7, we
will provide you with solutions to common RHEL 7 Server challenges.This Learning
Path combines some of the best that Packt has to offer in one complete, curated
package. It includes content from the following Packt products: 1) Ubuntu Server
Cookbook 2) CentOS 7 Linux Server Cookbook, Second Edition 3) Red Hat Enterprise
Linux Server Cookbook Style and approach This easy-to-follow practical guide
contains hands on examples and solutions to real word administration problems and
problems faced when building your RHEL 7 system from scratch using orchestration
tools.
Half-Life Series
La STORIA e il SIGNIFICATO del IZZO, EZZO e AZZO COGNOME Dizzo 2015-09-03 EZZO /
IZZO: ""Deriva da un nome germanico Azzo, in base alla z elemento, che ha origine
dibattuta, tra le varie ipotesi sono: ipocoristico di altri nomi per la partenza o
per at-to derivato dall'elemento Athal (""nobiltà"", ""seme"") derivato dal atta
elemento (""padre"") derivato dalla radice Ansuz (""dio"") Il nome ha avuto una
certa diffusione in Italia nel Medioevo, quando fu portato da almeno una dozzina
di membri della Casa d'Este. Una delle sue varianti germaniche Adso, è molto
conosciuto per essere utilizzato da Umberto Eco per il suo carattere di Il nome
della rosa, Adso di Melk (il cui nome è stato scelto dalla somiglianza con Eco
Watson. Lo stesso nome dell'elemento risale anche al Ezzelino, che viene riportato
da alcune fonti come una variante di Azzo. "" La copertina del libro: Azzo di
Gobatsburg E francobollo commemorativo
The Sinclair ZX Spectrum
5G Radio Access Network Architecture Sasha Sirotkin 2020-12-07 Discover how the
NG-RAN architecture is, and isn't, ready for the challenges introduced by 5G 5G
Radio Access Network Architecture: The Dark Side of 5G explores foundational and
advanced topics in Radio Access Network (RAN) architecture and why a re-thinking
of that architecture is necessary to support new 5G requirements. The
distinguished engineer and editor Sasha Sirotkin has included numerous works
written by industry insiders with state of the art research at their disposal. The
book explains the relevant standards and technologies from an academic
perspective, but also explains why particular standards decisions were made and
how a variety of NG-RAN architecture options could be deployed in real-life
networks. All major standards and technologies associated with the NG-RAN
architecture are discussed in this book, including 3GPP, O-RAN, Small Cell Forum,
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IEEE, and IETF. Readers will learn about how a re-design of the RAN architecture
would ensure that 5G networks can deliver their promised throughput and low
latency KPIs consistently and sustainably. The book is structured as follows: An
overview of the market drivers of the NG-RAN architecture, like spectrum models,
5G-relevant regulatory considerations, and 5G radio interface technical
requirements An overview of the 5G System, from the core network, to the RAN, to
the radio interface protocols and physical layer, with emphasis on how these are
different compared to 4G Release-15 RAN architectures defined in 3GPP, O-RAN, and
Small Cell Forum RAN architecture evolution in Release-16 and Release-17 Enabling
technologies, like virtualization, open source technologies, multi-access edge
(MEC) computing, and operations, administration, and management (OAM) NG-RAN
deployment considerations, objectives, and challenges, like costs, spectrum and
radio propagation considerations, and coverage Perfect for network designers and
operators who require a solid understanding of the NG-RAN architecture, 5G Radio
Access Network Architecture also belongs on the bookshelves of network engineers
who aim to increase their understanding of the standards and technologies relevant
to the NG-RAN architecture.
WordPress For Dummies Lisa Sabin-Wilson 2012-11-05 The popular guide to WordPress,
fully updated to help you get blogging Join the millions of bloggers who rely on
WordPress, the popular and free blogging platform. This guide covers all the
features and improvements in the most up-to-date version of WordPress. Whether you
are switching to WordPress from another blogging platform or just starting your
first blog, you'll find lots of advice in this friendly guide. With this easy-tofollow book, you?ll be able to take full advantage of the flexibility and
usability of WordPress. WordPress is a state-of-the-art blog platform that
emphasizes aesthetics, web standards, and usability Shows what it takes to set up
and maintain a blog with WordPress and how to use all the new features Covers the
changes and improvements to the latest release of WordPress Written by WordPress
expert Lisa Sabin-Wilson, this guide helps bloggers take advantage quickly and
easily of everything this popular blogging tool has to offer.
Canada
Guadalcanal Campaign
United States Demographics - Part A
Writing History in the Digital Age Jack Dougherty 2013-10-28 "Writing History in
the Digital Age began as a one-month experiment in October 2010, featuring
chapter-length essays by a wide array of scholars with the goal of rethinking
traditional practices of researching, writing, and publishing, and the broader
implications of digital technology for the historical profession. The essays and
discussion topics were posted on a WordPress platform with a special plug-in that
allowed readers to add paragraph-level comments in the margins, transforming the
work into socially networked texts. This first installment drew an enthusiastic
audience, over 50 comments on the texts, and over 1,000 unique visitors to the
site from across the globe, with many who stayed on the site for a significant
period of time to read the work. To facilitate this new volume, Jack Dougherty and
Kristen Nawrotzki designed a born-digital, open-access platform to capture reader
comments on drafts and shape the book as it developed. Following a period of open
peer review and discussion, the finished product now presents 20 essays from a
wide array of notable scholars, each examining (and then breaking apart and
reexamining) how digital and emergent technologies have changed the ways that
historians think, teach, author, and publish"-Anthropology
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Joomla! Programming Mark Dexter 2012-03-30 When you master Joomla! programming,
you can customize websites in ways that simply aren’t possible by tweaking
parameters or installing someone else’s extensions. Now, there’s an authoritative,
“soup-to-nuts” programming guide for every Joomla! user: from beginners with no
Joomla! development experience to long-time coders seeking a quick start with
Joomla!’s powerful new versions, 1.6, 1.7, and 2.5. Joomla!™ Programming presents
proven best practices for getting the job done right. Written by Mark Dexter and
Joomla! design architect Louis Landry (who wrote much of the new Joomla!
framework), the text is packed with detailed examples and sample code, in-depth
reference-style explanations available nowhere else, and fascinating sidebars
revealing why Joomla! works the way it does. Both a tutorial and reference, this
title brings together step-by-step instructions for everything from simple tasks
(such as template overrides) to cutting-edge techniques involving components, MVC,
and the Joomla! framework. You’ll learn how to View Joomla! from a programmer’s
perspective Extend Joomla! with layout overrides, plugins, and modules Take full
advantage of Joomla!’s improved new MVC implementation Build front-end and backend components, from start to finish Secure your websites with Joomla!’s powerful,
flexible new Access Control Lists Work with databases and use the new
JDatabaseQuery to write complex queries Program Joomla! with JavaScript via the
lightweight MooTools framework Develop custom category structures for your own
websites and extensions Enable one-click updates for your own custom extensions
Use the Joomla! platform as an application framework All example code, updates,
and more information on Joomla! programming are available at the companion
website, joomlaprogrammingbook.com.
Rich Thanks to Racism Jim Freeman 2021-04-15 More than fifty years after the civil
rights movement, there are still glaring racial inequities all across the United
States. In Rich Thanks to Racism, Jim Freeman, one of the country's leading civil
rights lawyers, explains why as he reveals the hidden strategy behind systemic
racism. He details how the driving force behind the public policies that continue
to devastate communities of color across the United States is a small group of
ultra-wealthy individuals who profit mightily from racial inequality. In this
groundbreaking examination of "strategic racism," Freeman carefully dissects the
cruel and deeply harmful policies within the education, criminal justice, and
immigration systems to discover their origins and why they persist. He uncovers
billions of dollars in aligned investments by Bill Gates, Charles Koch, Mark
Zuckerberg, and a handful of other billionaires that are dismantling public school
systems across the United States. He exposes how the greed of prominent US
corporations and Wall Street banks was instrumental in creating the world's
largest prison population and our most extreme anti-immigrant policies. Freeman
also demonstrates how these "racism profiteers" prevent flagrant injustices from
being addressed by pitting white communities against communities of color,
obscuring the fact that the struggles faced by white people are deeply connected
with those faced by people of color. Rich Thanks to Racism is an invaluable road
map for all those who recognize that the key to unlocking the United States' full
potential is for more people of all races and ethnicities to prioritize racial
justice.
USA Network
Learning PHP, MySQL, JavaScript, and CSS Robin Nixon 2012-08-27 Learn how to build
interactive, data-driven websites—even if you don’t have any previous programming
experience. If you know how to build static sites with HTML, this popular guide
will help you tackle dynamic web programming. You’ll get a thorough grounding in
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today’s core open source technologies: PHP, MySQL, JavaScript, and CSS. Explore
each technology separately, learn how to combine them, and pick up valuable web
programming concepts along the way, including objects, XHTML, cookies, and session
management. This book provides review questions in each chapter to help you apply
what you’ve learned. Learn PHP essentials and the basics of object-oriented
programming Master MySQL, from database structure to complex queries Create web
pages with PHP and MySQL by integrating forms and other HTML features Learn
JavaScript fundamentals, from functions and event handling to accessing the
Document Object Model Pick up CSS basics for formatting and styling your web pages
Turn your website into a highly dynamic environment with Ajax calls Upload and
manipulate files and images, validate user input, and secure your applications
Explore a working example that brings all of the ingredients together
Royal Artillery
The Art of Chesshttp James Mason 2017-07-15 Excerpt from The Art of Chesshttp:
//Fb-Tasks. Com Getimages/Index. Php? Book=artchess00masogoog Combination IN
general - Involving the Prin ciple of the End Game or resulting in Forced Mate Illustrations from Actual Play in Matches and International Tourna ments by the
Greatest Masters of the Art 95-250. About the Publisher Forgotten Books publishes
hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books. Find more at
www.forgottenbooks.com This book is a reproduction of an important historical
work. Forgotten Books uses state-of-the-art technology to digitally reconstruct
the work, preserving the original format whilst repairing imperfections present in
the aged copy. In rare cases, an imperfection in the original, such as a blemish
or missing page, may be replicated in our edition. We do, however, repair the vast
majority of imperfections successfully; any imperfections that remain are
intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical works.
New York State Route 20N
Introduction to Neuroscience I
London Underground
Practising Rhythmanalysis Yi Chen 2016-10-21 This book sets up ‘rhythmanalysis’ as
an innovative methodology for theorizing and practicing cultural historical
research.
Web Programming and Internet Technologies Porter Scobey 2016-09-12 Web Programming
and Internet Technologies: An E-Commerce Approach is written for the one-term web
programming course for first or second year students. I features a hands-on
learning approach where students are provided with information on a need to know
basis. The text provides a running case study throughout, and students then take
the topics taught in each chapter and apply them to the development of an ecommerce website. At the end of the text students will have a fully functional ecommerce site!
The Way of Saint James: Journey to America Eugene Sierras 2019-07-15 The Way of
Saint James: Journey to America is the story about a family with origins in Spain
and their journey to America, including the United States of America and Los
Estados Unidos Mexicanos (the United Mexican States). The story focuses on the
lives of two men, Mihail Gurevich and Baltazar de la Vega. Their families’
background, history, and the lives they led in Europe under conditions that
motivated both men to immigrate to America to seek a better life are told. Both
men departed when they were young and overcame several obstacles with a resolve to
achieve a life in which they could live in freedom and prosper with hard work and
dedication toward family. Both individuals were products of not only their place
of birth but also the societies in which they lived. Both left what could have
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been a life not confronted by danger and the unknown. Both chose to venture forth,
accepting whatever challenges and risks life may present to them. Their journeys
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occurred against the larger history of Europe in which they lived. Their journey
is similar to the mystical El Camino de Santiago, the Way of Saint James, which
served as a metaphor of their quest.
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